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ISSUE BRIEF 

 

Proposed Change in the Law 

In the provisions applicable to IMRF, it would change a reference to “alderman” to “alderperson” 
in the section defining employee. 

The bill would make certain changes throughout the statutes (not limited to the Pension Code) to 
change references to “alderman” and “congressman” to “alderperson” and “congressperson.” 

 

Reasons for Position 

The bill has no practical effect on IMRF or its operations. The list of position titles in this section 
is meant to be illustrative only and not an exhaustive list of the only acceptable titles.  

 

House Bill 45:  
Gender Neutral Statutory References 

IMRF Position:  
NEUTRAL 

Sponsor(s):  
Representative Katie Stuart 


